
Federation Day Project 2025 
 
Last year for Federation Day, 2022 - 2024 GFWC-SC Leadership Chairman Susan Lee and I 
created a virtual celebration, consisting of 26 videos of GFWC-SC sisters sharing their 
experiences through their involvement with GFWC.   Our 26 participants represented every 
level of GFWC: International leaders, State leaders, District leaders, General membership, 
and Junior membership.   
 
Former GFWC-SC President Norma England and Former President - Elect Suzanne Carswell 
received many positive messages about our 2024 Federation Day Celebration.  It was a 
delight to witness the kind comments during the days that followed.  In that same vein, we are 
planning our 2025 GFWC-SC Federation Day Celebration.   
 
Like last year, it will be virtual. The videos will be shown via social media on Federation Day, 
April 24, 2025 
 
The idea:   
Each GFWC-SC Club will make a video about their club.  

●​ Suggested topics, but not limited to:   
○​ Club dates 
○​ Location of club 
○​ What impact your club has had on your community 
○​ What fundraiser or mission is your club known for 

●​ Equipment needed:  recording device; cell phones will work wonderfully; there is no 
need to go out and buy/rent fancy equipment 

●​ A series of pictures can be put together for a voice-over.   
●​ Suggested time:  2 minutes or less; your club is certainly welcome to do more.  
●​ Video may be submitted by the club president or other club leader. The message in the 

video may be delivered by the Club President or another club leader with the 
president’s approval.  

 
I am looking for a few clubwomen to help with technology for clubs who ask for technology 
assistance.   
 
Contact Tracy Morzuch, Communications and Public Relations Chairman for assistance no 
later than March 1, 2025 at communications.gfwcsc@gmail.com.   
 
Videos are due to Tracy Morzuch, Communication and Public Relations Chairman by April 1, 
2025 at communications.gfwcsc@gmail.com.   
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